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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE November 13, 1974 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

TO THE CONGRESS OF THE UNITED STATES: 

I am herewith transmitting the National Capital
Housing Authority's annual report for the fiscal year 
ending June 30, 1973. The report sets forth the efforts 
of the Authority to improve and expand the housing
opportunities in the District of Columbia. 

In light of the recent transfer of the National 
Capital Housing Authority to the District of Columbia 
Government, I hope that even greater efforts will be 
made to improve housing conditions in the Nation's 
Capital. 

GERALD R. FORD 

THE WHITE HOUSE, 
November 13, 1974 
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